
Town Hall Meeting: 9-13-2022

Monthly Update



9.13.2022  
Town Hall Agenda

•Welcome

• FAST Star Early Literacy in 2022-2023

•ASQ Screenings

•Background Screening

• Trainings in September

•Questions



VPK Enrollment

• Upload to document library “VPK Enrollment Certificate” folder

• All fields must be completed (fields 11 through 19)

• Class name must indicate Class A, B, C, etc

• Must have parent AND provider signature

• Notify the Coalition when VPK certificates have been uploaded

• Collier- Gabriella.Blanco@elcofswfl.org

• Lee, Hendry, Glades- Sesia.Dominguez@elcofswfl.org

• Reminder – When making last minute class changes before the school 
year starts, please select the “never enrolled” option. Class transfers are 
only when children have physically moved from one classroom to 
another. 

mailto:Gabriella.Blanco@elcofswfl.org
mailto:Sesia.Dominguez@elcofswfl.org


VPK Enrollment 

• If your enrollments are not showing up on attendance reach out to:
• Cora Rice of Sesia Dominguez-Lee/Hendry/Glades

• Amanda Devariste- Collier

• Enter enrollment terminations before you submit attendance. 
Changes cannot be made by the provider or the Coalition after it’s 
locked. 



FAST Star Early Literacy in 2022-2023

• VPK Assessment in 2022-2023 is Florida’s Assessment in Student 
Thinking (FAST) using Star Early Literacy.  It is a computer adaptive 
assessment that is part of a monitoring system administered in the 
fall, winter and spring of each program year.

• Login schXXXX (provider ID shown on your provider Portal in the 
Provider Site Summary box).  



Access the testing site for Southwest Florida through      https://global-zone05.renaissance-
go.com/welcomeportal/8478162

https://global-zone05.renaissance-go.com/welcomeportal/8478162


VPK FAST 

• VPK FAST Assessment can start when your VPK program starts – after 
VPK Contract and VPK APP have been signed and certified!

• The testing window for PM1 is the first 30 instructional days of VPK.

• All enrolled VPK children must be assessed, or attempted, during this 
time.  

• If a child enters after the first Progress Monitoring time period, they 
still need to be assessed for PM1, their scores just will not be part of 
your data.

• ALL VPK Assessments must be shared with parents within 7 calendar 
days of completing the Assessment.





ASQ Screenings
• There are issues with the ASQ done through the portal not showing 

as complete.  Do not Re-Submit.  Give it 24 hours.  If unsure, contact 
Ivonne, 239-935-6143.

• ASQ Screening must be shared with parents within 7 days of the 
screening completion, even if you are not the one who screened the 
child.

• Find the screening pages on the Brookes ASQ Online website, 
https://www.asqonline.com/login

https://www.asqonline.com/login


ASQ Summary Page
• Go to the child in question in 

Brookes ASQ Online

• Click on the completed 
Questionnaire

• Click on “Print Information 
Summary” on the lefthand 
side.

• Open the summary and print 
2 copies, one for you and one 
for the parent.

• Go over with the parent 
within 7 days and have them 
sign your copy of the 
summary.

• Keep this in the child’s file!



Trainings in September/October

• September 15 6:30 - 7:30 pm Don’t Sugar Coat It – Diabetes Training

• September 26  6:30 – 7:30 pm  How to Expand Activities in a Pre-K 
Classroom

• October 6  6:30 pm  Family Child Care Home Meeting

• October 6 6:30 – 7:30 pm  Is It Really Needed?  Medication 
Administration

• October 10  Effective Interactions for Toddler Classrooms

• Registration for all classes at www.elcofswfl.org

http://www.elcofswfl.org/


Updates from the Field

•Mandated Reporting
• Report all unusual incidents to your ECS

•Background Screening
• If you do not have a background screening for a 

teacher/volunteer, they CANNOT be left alone with 
children.



Announcements & Questions?

•Announcements

•Provider Questions from the Chat Box



Thank you!
Next meeting October 11, 2022

Townhall meetings are held on the second 
Tuesday of each month, or as announced.

Thank you for your continuing support of children and 
families now, and especially during the ongoing health 

emergency!


